
 

 

 

 

 

 

Consultation on proposed Schools Admission Arrangements 2026/2027 

 

The Catholic High School, Chester is carrying out a consultation on the proposed 

admission arrangements for admission in September 2026 for the 2026/2027 

Academic year.  

 

Admission arrangements are the overall procedure, practices and oversubscription 

criteria used in deciding the allocation of school places.  

 

The consultation is being carried out by the Governing Body, as the Admissions 

Authority of the school on behalf of the Trust – The Chester Catholic Academies 

Partnership. 

 

The only change in this consultation is a permanent reduction of the Published 

Admissions Numbers (PAN) from 165 to 150 from 2026/2027 onwards 

 

The Governing Body is fulfilling its statutory duty to consult at least every seven 

years. 

 

The proposed admission arrangements are published on the school website and can 

be viewed at Policies - The Chester Catholic High School 

 

Or by contact Andrew Kilcoyne – Business Manager at the School by email 

kilcoynea@christofidelis.org.uk 

 

Any comments on the proposed admission arrangements should be sent to Andrew 

Kilcoyne at the school or to admissionsconsultation@christofidelis.org.uk 

 

The consultation opens on Monday 16th December 2024 and closes on Monday 27th   

January 2025. 
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